
 
Memo 
  

To: Superintendent David Krenz, School Board 

From: Paul Durbahn, Executive Director of Finance and Operations 

Date: May 19th, 2025 

Re: Food Service Renewal 

 
Please consider approving the 2025-26 renewal contract with Chartwells. This is the third renewal, of 
the contract that was approved originally in 2022-2023 school year. We can renew four times prior to 
going back out to bid. The terms in this renewal are consistent with the renewal language in the original 
contract. 
 
We will be required to go out for bids prior to the 2027-2028 school year. 
 

 


